
From: Kathleen Concannon
To: JWMTR Exhibits; Sen Manning; Rep Gomberg; Sen Golden; Sen Hansell; Rep Evans; Rep Leif; Rep Post; Rep

Prusak
Subject: I oppose HB2001
Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 1:02:14 PM

I oppose HB2001 for the following reasons:

it will destroy existing neighborhoods,

encourage tear-downs of existing housing which is the most sustainable for
families,

will make it harder for average families to own a home,

will not increase affordability

will increase traffic, etc. without paying for additional infrastructure,

will change the very cities that Oregon is proud of and has used as its brand.

I urge you to vote no.

 

Kathleen Concannon

4945 N.E. 35th Avenue

Portland, Oregon  
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